i A #1063

Stanczyk, Jane

From: LPavelka@nobleenergyinc.com

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2008 414 PM
To: Stanczyk, Jane

Subject: 171 pad

This is to confirm your e-mait of 9/10/2008, everything should read 16 wells, this is an email to explain that we always put
a few extra slots on these pads in case of emergency, (skid a well, etc.) these slots will never be used unless approved by
the state (COGCC} and ust gwes everyor;e a httle room to work mdeé#we@mye—mw’an@%st«mmsme




